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Gov Danny Mitchell had the great honor of presenting the RI Club Builder Award to Mrs. Sara McGee,

past president of the Bartlesville Daybreak Rotary Club. The club Builder Award recognizes Rotarians

who have made a significant impact in supporting and strengthening their rotary club. District

governors may nominate one candidate from their district each year. The current club president Keith

Branham assisted in the presentation. Gov Danny stated that as assistant governor to the Bartlesville

Daybreak club the year Sara was president elect and president her dedication to service above self

shone brightly during her training and service.

Ms McGee has personally recruited multiple members of her club and is active in many committees. As

incoming president she and her husband Noel attended the 2008 Rotary International Convention in Los

Angeles, California, USA and the district level training meetings. She was also present at district

conference.


